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BCLP’s Richard Young was quoted in Reuters’ newsletter The Daily Docket regarding his high-profile

work in anti-doping law. Young, credited as the lead drafter of the World Anti-Doping Code,

answered questions about how anti-doping rules have changed over the years, how he began his

career in anti-doping matters, as well as commentary on nuanced topics such as athletes

accidentally ingesting substances and whether marijuana legalization would impact anti-doping

rules in the future.  In reference to how anti-doping authorities view marijuana legalization, Young

explained, “…there’s simply the politics. Even if the federal government would [legalize], that would

be an outlier with the rest of the world. A lot of governments would still say you would violate the

spirit of the sport [by using it.]"

Read the full interview in The Daily Docket (subscription required). For further anti-doping content,

listen to Episode 5 of BCLP Talks: The Olympic Movement, where Partners Steve Smith and Rich

Young talk to award-winning journalist Alan Abrahamson of 3 Wire Sports regarding anti-doping

and current cases in the Olympic Movement.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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